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Our Ref:  Q184103:BG 

Contact:  Billy Glover 

24 June 2021 

Chief Executive Officer 
Douglas Shire Council 
PO Box 723 
Mossman  QLD  4873 

Attention: Jenny Elphinstone   

Lodgement via: jenny.elphinstone@douglas.qld.gov.au 

Dear Jenny, 

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION OVER LAND AT CAPTAIN COOK HIGHWAY, 
CRAIGLIE (LOT 2 ON SR431) SEEKING A DEVELOPMENT PERMIT FOR 
RECONFIGURING A LOT (ONE (1) LOT INTO THIRTY-FOUR (34) RESIDENTIAL 
LOTS, NEW ROAD AND BALANCE LAND) 
 
COUNCIL REFERENCE: ROL 2021_4012/1 

We act on behalf of Port Douglas Land Developments Pty Ltd (‘the Applicant’) in 
relation to the above mentioned development application. 

We refer to the above mentioned development application and the information request 
dated 31 March 2021 issued by Douglas Shire Council (Council). The Applicant’s 
response to Council’s information request is due on 1 July 2021. 

The Applicant is continuing to resolve their position in responding to Council’s 
information request, however further time is required in order to finalise a response. 

Accordingly, we hereby request a further extension by agreement to the Applicant’s 
information request response period until 30 September 2021. 

If you have any queries regarding the development application, please contact me on 
(07) 4034 0506 or via email billy.glover@cardno.com.au 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Billy Glover 
Planner 
for Cardno 
Direct Line: (07) 4034 0506 
Email: billy.glover@cardno.com.au 
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